AMITY LAW SCHOOL, DELHI
(AFFILIATED TO GGSIP UNIVERSITY)

Ref. No: - ALSD/2020-21/709 28/07/2021

URGENT NOTICE TO STUDENT WHO WANTS TO VISIT ALSD

Due to ongoing pandemic, the entry of students in
campus is being regulated. Therefore, if any student
wants to visit ALSD for official purpose, he or she is
required to send email to alsdelhi@amity.edu at least
two days before the day of his/her visit. The student
is required to mention the specific purpose of visit
and his/her COVID-19 vaccination status.

In absence of the above process, we will not be able to
allow student.
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